
Follow us on Instagram!:

De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter
Week Beginning 25th September 2023

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and Pupils,
Last week we enjoyed a fascinating assembly delivered by STEM
Ambassador Clare Pugh, who told us all about her job as an ecologist.
We are going to be launching our own whole school ecology project,
which will find out about the range of wildlife which visits our
playground at night and during the day.
Please join us at 3:30pm this Friday for our MacMillan Coffee Afternoon!
Kind regards, Rebecca Mackenzie, Headteacher

Bikeability in Sycamore Class
Last week, Sycamore Class learned how to keep themselves safe when cycling on the road,
thanks to Bikeability / Cycle Confident sessions.

IMPORTANT DATES, 2023 –2024
Thursday 28th September, 3:40pm Secondary Transfer Parent Information Meeting
Friday 29th September, MacMillan Coffee Afternoon - please join us!
Tuesday 3rd October Olive Class Trip to National Maritime Museum
Tuesday 3rd October Sycamore Class Trip to Greenwich Royal Observatory
Thursday 12th October Key Stage 2 Theatre Trip: The Tempest
Friday 20th October, 3:30pm Break up for Half Term
Monday 30th October Back to School after Half Term
Tuesday 28th November Key Stage 2 Theatre Trip: The Bolds
Thursday 30th November Sycamore Class Trip to Hackney Museum
Friday 1st December Key Stage 1 Theatre Trip: The Wolf, The Duck and the Mouse
Tuesday 5th / Thursday 7th December Parent / Carer Meetings
Friday 8th December Olive Class Trip to Tate Modern
Friday 8th December Sycamore Class Trip to Tate Britain
Thursday 21st December, 3:30pm End of Term



Have You Seen Neon Leon?
Beech Class have been looking for Neon Leon, a cheeky chameleon who they read about last week. They found Leon’s
footprints around the school and went on a big hunt for him but still haven’t found him! Now they have made ‘Wanted’ posters
which they have stuck up around the school so that we can all help them find him. If you see Leon, please let Beech Class know!

Fig Class Self-Portraits
Reception children from Fig Class had a fantastic start to term last week. One of the many things they did was

to make these fantastic self-portrait paper plates!

Well done Maths Award Winners!:
Beech: Kejanii
Olive: Kalliz

Sycamore: Ashlen

Well done Writing Award winners!:
Beech: Johnnie
Olive: Soraya

Sycamore: William

Well done Behaviour Award winners!:
Beech: Leon
Olive: Ryaan

Sycamore: Ellie


